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COUNTY OF ALBANY
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
VOORHEESVILLE, NEW YORK 12186

March 4, 1983

M. Jim Lane
44 Provddence Street
Albany, New Yornk 12203

Dear Mr. Lane:

We have necetved your Letten regarnding Fuller Road and your concesn
about pedestrions. 1 am forwarnding a copy of your Lettern to oun
Thaggic Engineern, Mr. Theodore Nadratowski, for evaluation and study.
As soon as 1 necedive his nesponse, T will forward my comments to you.

Thank you forn your internest, and 1 hope we can resolve this

problLem.
Sincenely,
County Engineen
PFC/ded

ce:  Mrn. Theodore Nadratowski
Trhagsic Engineen




